
The Brandon Fire District No. 1 is requesting proposals to implement
energy efficiency improvements to the Fire District Office and the Fire
Department Station. The tasks are based on an energy audit previously
performed for the Fire District. A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be
held on 28 May 2025, at 1:00 PM at the Brandon Fire Department,
located at 61 Franklin Street, Brandon, VT 05733. Sealed bids are due
by 12:00 noon, 8 July 2025. This will be a fixed price bid. A public
opening of bids will be during a Prudential Committee meeting on 10
July 2025.

The Tasks to be performed include:
 1. Supplement the current heating system with heat pumps
 2. Perform air sealing and add insulation as needed
 3. Upgrade interior and exterior lighting to LED
 4. Replace water heaters
 5. Replace thermostats
 6. Obtain all required permits

Copies of this RFP can be obtained from K. Pinkham at
kpinkham@brandonfiredistrict.org
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